Date: 2020/03/19 10:21

Subject: COMBER-Proposal Writing

Dear al

In light of the communication from the Dean that requires all non-essential workshops to be cancelled (received last night), I have no option but to cancel tomorrow's proposal writing workshop. However, it will be rescheduled for 17 April, so save the date. Supervisors and students must attend, not just students on own. In the meantime, I suggest you continue to work remotely on your proposals, so that they are more advanced by the time of the workshop and can be revised if needed.

I apologise, but this is out of my hands.

Kind regards Lesley

NWU CORONA VIRUS: http://www.nwu.ac.za/coronavirus/ Vrywaringsklousule / Disclaimer: http://www.nwu.ac.za/it/gov-man/disclaimer.html